
Extra, Extra Read all about it! Save Big -- Sale on MD Blessing Tickets 
 
Doug Burton and Jim Stephens 
February 18, 2015 
 

 
 

Dear Family: 

 

The Good News about the Local March 2nd Blessing ~ Changing the NHFC's marketing plan for the 

March 2 Blessing, at La Fontaine Bleue in Lanham, now allows us to offer to members only, for a limited 

time, for a limited quantity, a Super Deal on Blessing, Dinner and Entertainment tickets. 

 

 
La Fontaine Bleue, site of this year's  

2015 Blessing in Lanham MD 

 

For the rest of this week only till 2/22, please see below: 

 

MARYLAND 2015 HEAVEN AND EARTH BLESSING 

Sit Down Dinner, VIP Remarks, Surprise Entertainment, Glamorous Venue 



 

For a short time or until sold out, or until the remaining block of tickets disappear, the regular $50 

tickets for members will be ONLY $20, which includes the BLESSING, Dinner and Entertainment. 

Deadline to purchase is SUNDAY, Feb. 22nd. 

 

There are only 40 some tickets left in that sale block, so c'mon guys, spread the word! Call Doug Burton 

or Jim Stephens. 

 

More good news: a third 2nd Gen couple is in process to join this Blessing event (but we can't give names 

-- yet!) Already on deck to be blessed: daughter of Jim and Hiromi Stephens, and daughter of Pierangelo 

and Mary Beltrami. Please keep these wonderful families in your prayers. 

 

Last year's delightful couple who got blessed at Upshur House are taking charge of the entertainment. 

They will officiate and emcee the lighter, fun side of the evening. They have planned comedy, DJ, 

dancing and 

 

 
 

Entertainment. George (blue-hair and blue-suede shoes) Burton among the vocalists. We anticipate a lot 

of young adults in attendance -- as well as parents. 

 

This is going to be a great and glorious night of celebration. You don't want to miss it. Now with this 

special sale price block of blessing and dinner tickets we 've made it so almost anyone can afford to 

attend. 

 

Volunteers who would like to join the marketing team to support promoting and making the Blessing 

Outreach a huge success are warmly invited to come to Melford Center TONIGHT (Tuesday) at 7:30 p.m. 

to help plan and implement the new marriage providence. 4801-C Telsa Drive, Melford, MD 

 

May God Bless You 


